Mr. and Mrs. LaViola,

Thank you so much for the honor of receiving the scholarship in your son's name. Coach Dunn and Coach Doherty have told my teams the type of legacy your son left and I am very appreciative of this honor. I always hoped I would be able to contribute towards my college tuition and this award helps me do that. My uncle recently beat a form of cancer and it is truly an inspiration to hear how your son bravely battled against cancer. Jim Valvano, NC State's championship winning basketball coach, once said, "Cancer can take away all of my physical abilities. It cannot touch my mind, it cannot touch my heart, and it cannot touch my soul." I will strive to live up to the ideals of this award in memory of your son, Michael.

Sincerely,

Justin Schettino

2015

July 12, 2016

Mr. and Mrs. Michael LaViola 48 Bi-State Plaza Old Tappan, New Jersey 07675

Dear Mr. and Mrs. LaViola,

I hope your summer is going well! I had a good freshman year at Dickinson. I took interesting courses taught by excellent professors. I met great friends and worked hard in the football program. I'm looking forward to sophomore year! I'm enclosing my academic transcript for Fall 2015 and Spring 2016.

Thank you for helping me attain my goals in college. I am very appreciative of the generosity of this scholarship in memory of Michael.

Sincerely,

Justin Schettino

Justin Schettino